
April 2019 Union Summary 

• Committee reports were given by the Engineer, JATC, EMS, and Bid committees. 

• SB 129 (Tier II Improvements) has been signed by Governor Herbert and is now law. It goes into 
effect in July 2020. Contact any Executive Board member with any questions you may have. This 
was a very productive and positive legislation for the Professional Firefighters of Utah and Local 
81.  

• Wage negotiations are ongoing.  

• Local 81 is actively following and evaluating our local mayoral and council races.  

• Our annual PFFU convention is April 17-19 in Ogden. Wednesday, April 17, is a training day that 
ALL members in good standing are welcome to attend. This is a great opportunity to learn more 
about what your Union is doing for you and a great opportunity to be involved. Contact any 
Executive Board member for details.  

• Local 81 anticipates releasing a newsletter quarterly, with an expected first release after PFFU 
Convention. Stay tuned. 

• The next Union Meeting is May 14, at 9:00 AM at Firefighters Credit Union. Please attend YOUR 
Union meeting.  


